From: David Brasel

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Food Truck Festival
Date: Saturday, July 1, 2023 5:03:56 PM

I find this a bit of a farce. I live at 373 Kellogg Blvd E just in front of the parking lot where the event is planned.
The problem is that [ am sure most days at this spot the noise level is much greater than 90 dbA. This is the result of
the speeding cars coming off the bridge and the ones speeding up the bridge and jockeying for position, the
motorcycles without mufflers(also speeding), and the trucks that have no noise reduction. Added to all this is the
zooming of traffic on the 52 bridge. They are obviously not following the speed limit on the bridge above us. The
worst offenders again are the trucks and motorcycles. I would think if you were concerned about noise reduction
you might try to deal with the every day issues for the city.

David Brasel

Sent from my iPhone
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